Nicola Allan

Commercial Project Manager
Orsted Power (UK) Limited

5 Howick Place

Westminster

London SW1P 1WG

20 June 2022

By email

Dear Nicola,
P2426 Kumatage — Hornsea Four Examination - Objection to Potential Order

Thank you for your email dated 17 June attaching a draft order for possible submission ahead of
Deadline 5 of the Hornsea Four Examination.

As you are aware, Bridge Petroleum 2 Limited (the company) currently holds licence P2426 and has
done since 2018. During its tenure the company has expended significant resource in furthering its
interests under the licence and those of other stakeholders pursuant to MER UK.

The company has been unable to agree the Heads of Terms referred to in your email because the
proposals therein would likely hinder its ability to fulfil its obligations and enjoy the benefits under the
current licence or indeed any oil and gas licence over the same area that may be granted in the future.

With reference to the proposed order, the company views clauses 4(2), 5, 6 and 7 as potentially
deleterious to its interests and expressly does not agree to the order. The company continues
expressly to reserve all its rights whether in law or equity or otherwise.

Yours sincerel

Robbie Leask
Head of Development
Bridge Petroleum
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